Helping shape the future since 1555

Re-pounded 1555

25t April 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Third Year OQutdoor Education Course May 2018 - Information Evenin

As you are aware your son/daughter will be taking part in an outdoor and
adventurous experience at Bewerley Park Education Centre this term. The date
for departure is Monday, 14th May 2018. The coaches will leave school at 9am
on the Monday and return to school by 3:20pm on Friday, 18 May.

[ would like to take this opportunity to invite you to an information evening on
Tuesday, 8th May at 5.00pm in the main hall where Miss Hoskins and [ will
give a presentation on the centre and its activities. There will also be an
opportunity at the end of the presentation to ask any questions that you may
have.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Miss R Clark
Deputy Head of Lower School

Headmaster: Mr. Jonathan M. Webb, MA (Cantab).
Address: Clotherholme Road, Ripon, North Yorkshire HG4 2DG  Telephone: (01765) 602647 Facsimile: (01765) 606388
Email: admin@ripongrammar.co.uk  Website: www.ripongrammar.co.uk
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